
The City of Tacoma’s Parking Technical 
Advisory Group (PTAG) is a group of community 
volunteers who assist the City in developing 
parking policies. PTAG understands that there 
are parking issues in the Stadium District and 
they need to hear from people who know this 
area best. That would be you.  

Your ideas are needed to determine the best 
plan for sharing parking resources.

At the first open house, we heard concerns and 
frustrations with inconsistent enforcement, 
inadequate turnover of spaces and limited 
parking supply. Please consider attending the 
next open house to help us come up with ideas 
to solve these problems.  Feel free to stop by 
at any time during the open house and stay 
for as long or as short as you would like. If the 
time doesn’t work with your schedule, contact 
Parking Services with your concerns and ideas 
at parking@cityoftacoma.org or  
(253) 591-5437.

Visit cityoftacoma.org/ptag to review 
comments we’ve received so far.

Stadium and St Helens
Neighborhoods: 

We Want to Hear From You About Parking!

The open house will start at 4 p.m. and 
will provide an opportunity to share 
your parking experiences.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR 
MEETING #2: 
Thursday, September 6, 2018
4 -  6 p.m.

First Presbyterian Church 
South Building
102 Tacoma Ave S., Tacoma, WA
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